
     Knife River Rec Council Community Programs

 The World Has a Big Back Yard

Mike Day worked as Vice President of the Minnesota Science 
Museum and produced IMAX movies.  He will share some of 
the experiences he had while filming and which went into 
writing his new book, The World Has a Big Back Yard.

                Thursday, March 27, 2025 at 7pm
                        Knife River Rec Center
      All are welcome.  Refreshments will be served. 




